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WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

  Membership, Club rental    Monthly dues, finances  Cell 813-406-3397 

Vice-President—Pete Wiegand 914-672-4672   Director—Jack Youra 727-678-0435 

Secretary—Bill Ray 813-399-3441     Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 
Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962 

January Events Wrap-Up 

 
 

 

      WTBM Club Dues  

Payments are due on the 1st (FIRST) day of each month. A late fee of fifteen dollars 
($15.00) is assessed on payments delinquent more than 10 days. Members have until 
midnight on the 10th to place their payment in the office door box. Any payment placed in box after the 
10th is “late” regardless of the date on the check. If a check is received “late,” an invoice will be mailed 
out for late fee payment if is not already included with the monthly dues payment. 

In 6+ years, sad to say, there has been only ONE (1) month out of 74 months when all dues payments 
were received by the 10th. There are no plans to change our accepted forms of payment. Thank you to 
those that are on time every month—you help us pay our bills on time—and to those that are not, please 
try harder as there will no longer be any calls, texts and email reminders. Your support is critical to our 
future. 

 
Holiday Dinner Party 

 

The Annual Holiday Dinner Party was 
held on Saturday, January 11. Club 
members and guests enjoyed a deli-
cious meal of Baked Ziti, Italian Meat-
balls with sauce, Jack Youra’s Chicken 
Marsala, and lots of rolls and salad! Of 
course attendees supplemented with 
amazing appetizers and yummy des-
serts. Three baskets were raffled after 
dinner. Mary Danielowich won the 
chocolate basket, Pam Comegys won 
the wine basket and Denise Gray’s 
guest, Steve, won the men’s basket. 
Big shout out to the Social Commit-
tee—Mary Danielowich, Susan Iannotti, 
and Anne and Paul Hiley, for all their 
work to make it a very special evening! 

 
 
 
 

The Club held its first Kids Night on Friday, 
Jan.17 organized by Glenn DiMicco, Pete 
Weigand and Jack Youra. Turnout was 
great even though it was the first event of 
its kind. There were activities like pool, 
ping pong, darts, corn hole, hoops, and of 
course the big hit of the night was Karao-
ke, where we gave little prizes to the best 
singers. We also had hot dogs, chips, pota-
to salad, drinks and even Smores for des-
sert. Everyone had a good time and we 
feel it was definitely a success. We hope 
to do more events like this to reach out to 
all age groups in the Community. 
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